
Visit of IWMI Executives 

Dignitaries from renowned international organizations, namely CGIAR and International Water 

Management Institute (IWMI), recently visited the Centre of Excellence in Water Resource Engineering 

(CEWRE) with the objective of exploring avenues for potential collaboration. Prof. Dr. Muhammad Atiq 

Ur Rehman Tariq, Director, Centre of Excellence warmly welcomed Dr. Claudia Ringler, Director, 

Natural Resources and Resilience at IFPRI, CGIAR and Dr. Mohsin Hafeez, Director of Water, Food and 

Ecosystems at IWMI.  

During the visit the delegation engaged in comprehensive discussions with the Director and faculty of 

CEWRE to identify synergies and shared goals. In addition to substantive discussions, the delegation 

visited the CEWRE research facilities to experience the department’s capabilities and research 

endeavors.  

After touring the department, during an informal dinner discussion, officials from both organizations 

expressed optimism about the prospect of future collaboration. The visit concluded on a positive note 

with the exchange of souvenirs from IWMI and CEWRE. Stay tuned for future developments, as another 

official meeting is planned at IWMI Lahore office to shape the potential collaborative ventures.  
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